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27 April 2023

Rotary Club of Timaru 
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Timaru 7940

Dear Members

On behalf of all involved in managing the RYDA Programme I wish to thank your club for their 
generous donation and volunteer support for the recent Timaru schools RYDA programme day.

We ran a successful day at Southern Trusts Event Centre on the 5 April with 82 young people 
attending from Opihi and Roncalli Colleges and Geraldine High School. 

Car crashes are one of the leading causes of death of teenagers aged 15-19 in New Zealand. Road 
Safety Education Limited is committed to reducing this appalling statistic and we can only do this with 
the help of our Community Partner Rotary.

Thanks to support such as yours, the RYDA Programme will continue to provide young people of New 
Zealand a quality, evidence based road safety education programme.   Thank you for helping to make 
a safer community for all.

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like 
further information.

Kind regards

Maria Lovelock
Programme Manager NZ
Road Safety Education 


